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It is hard to believe that we have only 8 school days remaining in our school year.  The last day 

of school will be on Wednesday, June 29th.  This is certainly an exciting time for many of our 

students.  We hope our Anderson families can help us out by ensuring all Anderson students 

are well rested and get enough sleep.  Sunlight is lasting longer and although it might be tough 

to put our kids to bed, it really helps set them up for a successful day at school.   
 

Wishing all of the  in our Anderson Community a Happy Father’s Day this 

Sunday, June 19th. 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Rocks for Refugees 

On sale until June 21st! 
Division 17 is proud to say that we have almost hit our target of $1,000 in sales for our 

fundraiser.  Thank you to everyone who has made this such a success so far.   

We will be selling a FRESH BATHCH of artistic painted rocks that we have made over the 

weekend on Monday and Tuesday, everyone is welcome to buy and/or donate.  

The money we collect will be going to Kinbrace.  Kinbrace is a non-profit organization that 

helps local refugees. The students have been working very hard for about five weeks to paint 

the rocks and make the posters.  The sale will continue at the front of the school until Tuesday, 

June 21st, before school from 8:30-8:45 and after school from 2:45 to 3:00. 

Please note that it is CASH only. The rocks are $2- $20 based on size, but  

feel free to donate more if you would like. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

For more information about Kinbrace visit Kinbrace.caWe hope to see you there! 
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Lost and Found 

 

We have lots of jackets and other items turned into our Lost and Found.  Please have a look for 
any lost items!  We will put out our Lost and Found in front of the school each day next week.  
Please stop by and have a look for that missing jacket or sweater!  Any unclaimed items will be 
donated to a local charity. 

 

 

We are excited for our grade 7s who will be moving onto high school next year and we are 
looking forward to honouring them at our Farewell assemblies.

 

 
9:00 – 10:15 am – Our English program grade 7 Farewell 
Mr. Clay Smith (Div. 1) and Ms. Yau’s (Div. 2) classes 
 
10:45 – 12:00 pm – Our French Immersion grade 7 Farewell 
Mme Wilson’s (Div. 15) class  
 
Families of these students will be invited to the gym for this Farewell.  If your grade 7 has any 
siblings in the school, they too would be invited to come and watch.  The rest of the school will 
not attend these assemblies. 

 
 
Important Dates 
 
Wednesday June 15 to June 21   Rocks for Refugees sale! (before and after school) 
 
Wednesday June 22  Morning Soccer with grades 3 – 5 
 
Wednesday June 29  Morning Soccer with grades 3 – 5 
 
Wednesday, June 29  Grade 7 Farewell Assemblies 
 
Wednesday, June 29  Last Day of School for Students (full day) 
 
Tuesday, September 6  First Day of School after summer break (1 hour) 
 
 
 


